
 

 

 

 

St Edward’s Christmas Market  

Thursday 23rd November 2017 

From 7.30pm  

Stallholders Wanted  
 

 

 

 

            

St Edward’s School Association  

is looking for sellers of quality crafts and products  

who would be interested in a stall at our  

2017 Christmas Market. 

For more details please email:  

schoolassoc@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Stalls 

£10.00 


